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MADISON - Last week, the League of Women Voters of Wisconsin registered in opposition to
the Special Session bills that seek  to reform welfare in Wisconsin by punishing the poor and
creating  punitive barriers to needed assistance. Rather, the League suggests the  legislature
create proposals that meet the needs to move people out of  poverty with sustained
opportunities. You can read the statement here .

 The League also joined with over twenty organizations last week in a  coalition letter and joint
press conference to call on the Governor to  reconsider these bills which you can view here
thanks to Wisconsin Eye.

 The Welfare Reform bills are currently scheduled to be voted on in the  Assembly on Thursday,
2/15. The Legislative Committee continues to  track these bills and more. We appreciate their
vigilance during this  floor session. And we appreciate League members contacting their 
representatives. You can find yours here .
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https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=d987355d69&amp;e=795f814ef7
https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=d7aa7d3dc8&amp;e=795f814ef7
https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=754361e83d&amp;e=795f814ef7

